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to me 
Michael, 

I am writing to express my support for Kay Weller's application for emeritus status.  Her professional record is summarized well in Patrick Pease's letter of support, which he wrote as Head of the Department of Geography, available on the Faculty Senate website.  Kay's contributions to student success have been especially important, particularly through her leadership of the Geographic Alliance of Iowa and her advising of students in geography and social science education. We greatly appreciate her contributions to our program.  

Regards, 
- Tim 

Tim Strauss
Interim Department Head
Department of Geography
